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The Golant Pill has come of age, as it is now in its 18th year. The continued success of this 
village newsletter is down to the many regular contributors, and the occasional scribes who 
are inspired to write about village events.  The Pill Paparazzi, with their long-range lenses 
fully extended, continue to illuminate the pages of our illustrious magazine, and we are 
supported by a most loyal band of advertisers.  To all these – our sincere thanks, and please 
keep on contributing! 
 
Invaluable work is done by the committee members, who between them help with proof-
reading, advertising, accounting, our social media profile (whatever that is), and 
distribution.  But the team is led from the front by Gillie Harris, whose enthusiasm is 
undimmed and who shoulders the burden of producing six issues each year, and maintains 
wonderful breadth of coverage and an extraordinarily high quality. Gillie leads from the 
front, while the Chairman is like the Duke of Plaza Toro, who always led his regiment from 
behind!  Finally, to all our readers – thank you. 
 
Simon Funnell 
Chairman 


